
HOW TO PLAN 
YOUR SUPPLY 
CHAIN IN THE AGE 
OF RESILIENCE



The global supply chain, 
never ever before, faced a 
situation where demand 
skyrocketed to 500% of 
available capacity, or 
the market became so 
erratic that it rendered 
even the most intelligent 
systems inefficacious. For 
retailers, this pandemic 
has become that once-
in-a-generation test of 
supply chain planning and 
resiliency. As the world 
prepares for a new reality 

post-Covid-19, the supply 
chain sector is under 
immense pressure to 
reinvent itself and become 
smart enough to predict 
any such disruption and 
resilient enough to not 
let the disruption affect 
business continuity. We 
aim to answer the three 
key questions that we 
believe will help the 
sector manage the present 
challenges and navigate 
the future disruptions-

•	 What has the pandemic 	
	 taught the world about 	
	 supply chain resiliency?

•	 How to manage 		
	 unprecedented 		
	 challenges and be 		
	 prepared for different 	
	 demand environments?

•	 Why do supply-chain 	
	 planning solutions 		
	 need to be more 		
	 resilient and flexible in 	
	 the post-COVID-19 		
	 world?

WHAT THE PANDEMIC HAS 
TAUGHT US ABOUT SUPPLY 
CHAIN RESILIENCY 
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LIVE SUPPLY CHAINS:
RESILIENT. FUTURE
READY.

https://www.infosys.com/insights/industry-stories/supply-chain-resiliency.html
https://www.infosys.com/services/digital-supply-chain/documents/live-supply-chain.pdf
https://www.infosys.com/about/knowledge-institute/insights/documents/supply-chain-planning-era.pdf
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